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December 18, 2012 
 
 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS  
 
 

Circular Letter 12-1628 
 

 
RE: Minnesota Department of Commerce Bulletin 2012-2 
 
The Minnesota Department of Commerce (Commerce) recently released Bulletin 2012-2 
regarding confirmation of reporting of the Special Compensation Fund (SCF) premium 
surcharge on the books of Minnesota workers’ compensation writers.    
 
A copy of Commerce’s bulletin is attached for your review. 
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